
 

Lee Township 
Special Meeting 

April 28, 2023 
 

The Special Meeting of the Lee Township Board was called to order at 3:00 pm at the Lee 
Township Hall located at 877 56th Street, Pullman Michigan.  
 
Members Present:   Clerk Friel, Supervisor Owen, Trustee Galdikas, Trustee Hatfield. Absent, 
Treasurer Lowery.  
 
The purpose of the meeting to discuss land divisions at 3 different parcels. 
 
Parcel number 0312-027-010-01 meets all requirements, has been approved by the assessor and 
reviewed and approved by MTS. All fees have been paid.  
 
A motion was made by Owen and seconded by Hatfield to approve the split for parcel number 
0312-027-010-01 All voted “Aye.” Motion carried.  
 
Parcel number 0312-021-005-10 meets all requirements, has been approved by the assessor and 
reviewed and approved by MTS. All fees have been paid. There was question regarding the 
address of the parcel, due to conflicting addresses printed on the application. 
 
A motion was made by Owen and seconded by Friel to approve the split for parcel number 0312-
021-005-10, pending confirmation of the address. All voted “Aye.” Motion carried.  
 
Parcel number 0312-028-001-00 meets all requirements, has been approved by the assessor and 
reviewed and approved by MTS. All fees have been paid.  
 
Trustee Galdikas questioned the reasoning for the delay in processing this split. The application 
was dated 2/7/23, payment dated 2/13/23, but was not approved by the building inspector or 
passed onto the board until 4/26/23. She was concerned about the quality of service provided to 
residents by the Township Assessor, stating this has been a recurring issue. 
 
A motion was made by Galdikas and seconded by Owen to approve the split for parcel number 
0312-021-005-10. All voted “Aye.” Motion carried.  
 
Motion was made by Owen and seconded by Galdikas to adjourn the meeting at 3:18 pm.  
 
Minutes Submitted by: 
Heather Friel, Clerk 
 


